
August 11, 2015 Board Meeting /Division Set-up for Fall 2015

Vice President Carol DeHart called the meeting at The Ville to order at 7:06 PM 

Present Amber Cole, Carol DeHart, Chris Wells, and Wayne Nolen.  Dorothy Schroeder was not present.

Division break downs were discussed.  There will be 25 teams on Tuesday - 5 divisions - 4 Silver of 5 
teams each, 1 Bronze - 5 teams.  There will be 19 teams on Wednesday -3 divisions of 4 - 2 Silver, I 
Bronze - all 5 teams each; and 1 division of 4 - gold.

Board meeting began at 8:40 PM.  

Dart Classic 2015 was discussed reviewing email from President Dorothy Schroeder.  Options  for 
improvement mentioned were Pre-registration  (by May 15, 2016) via Paypal, credit, check, or money 
order with participant still having to fill out registration card for each event;   stanchion upgrade - 
possibly purchasing three lighter metal stanchions to use at the finals to start; recording 2nd and 3rd call
times on the registration tickets and enforce the ADO rules and forfeit players that do not arrive timely 
to the board.  The contract for 2016 is needed from the hotel now that hotel name is changing again.  
Charity for the 2016 Classic was discussed and consensus was to keep FeedMore.  Moving the Dart 
Classic back to May was also discussed and consensus was to remain the second week in June for 2016.

Dart boards need to be purchased for TOC and Classic for 2016.  

Locations for upcoming events were reviewed.  Winter 2015 Finals will be held at Chester Junction 
December 13, 2015.  Omega Bar and Grill would like to be considered for the Finals next year.  Other 
Sponsors mentioned were Rock Falls and Lakeside Moose.  The Board will set the locations at the Fall 
Board meeting.  Hopewell Moose will host the Tournament of Champions again on January 30, 2016.

Committee meetings are needed to Audit the CVDA financials January 2015 to June 2015 and set up 
fund raising for the Dart Classic.  Meeting notices will be set and placed on the stat sheets and web site 
in early September.  

The Fall General Membership meeting will be held at Chester Junction on Wednesday, September 2nd.

Meeting ended at 10:00 PM

Respectively submitted by Amber Cole


